
Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco has received the petition for declaratory statement from Robert M Ardis on October 17, 2014. The petition seeks the agency’s opinion as to the applicability of Sections 561.01, 561.57, 561.702 and 561.705, F.S., as it applies to the petitioner.

The Petitioner is planning on owning and operating an Alcohol delivery business and wants to ensure that his proposed business plans will meet the requirements set forth in Florida Statutes 561.01, 561.57, 561.702 and 561.705.

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: the Agency Clerk, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399.

Please refer all comments to: Michael Ross, Chief Assistant General Counsel, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399-1020.

Except for good cause shown, motions for leave to intervene must be filed within 21 days of this notice.

